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Secretary's Log
LET ME START BY WISHING YOU ALL A HAPPY NEW YEAR. This is thE sECONd
Log that I have written for the 'current' Newsletter. Regrettably the first piece I wrote back
in October is now out of date. You will have noticed that there was no Autumn edition. This
is entirely due to the fact that Steve was unable to produce a meaningful Newsletter because
of lack of copy!

I know I have said this before - as have Secretaries before me - but at the risk of becoming
a pain I must say that the Association relies totally on the participation of its membership.
We have over 90 members but only about a dozen seem to want to get involved. PLEASE
PLEASE put pen to paper and let us know what you are up to.

O Where have you sailed?
O What modifications have you fitted?
O What disasters have befallen you?
O What do you cook on board?
O Where have you trailed?
0 How do you think the Association can be improved?
O How should we use the money generated from our subscriptions?

With the AGM coming up soon if you have any questions, queries or complaints then now
is the time to write to me and I will raise these at the meeting if you are unable to attend in
person. All our Honorary Officers would like to step down, but with the exception of our
Newsletter Editor nobody appears to want to pick up the reins. None of these positions is
terribly time consuming and it would be nice for some fresh impetus.

I will now climb down from my soap box and wish you all a happy sailing season and I hope
to see as many of you as possible at the upcoming A.G.M. o

The Swift Association
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ANNI.JAL GENERAL MEETING
a

This year's A.G.M. will be held at
WARSASH SAILING CLT]B

on SUNDAY, sth MARCH, 1995.
The meeting will commence at 4 p.m.

and finish no later than 7 p.m.
o

Warsash Sailing Club, Shore House,
Warsash, Southampton SO3 9FS

o This rssue's cover picture is Doug Angus' 'Cir Mhor' negotiating Neptune's Staircase in the

Caledonian Canal.


